
REMINDER 

 

Visit our website at www.tsretirees.org 

REMINDER 

 

 

Textron Systems Retirees Association, Inc. 
P.O. Box 732 

Framingham, Massachusetts 01701 
 

                                                                                                                         
May, 2014 
 
Dear fellow TSRA member, 
 

The TSRA Board of Directors (BoD) has developed a brief satisfaction and 
improvement survey to update our understanding of the current needs of our 
membership and provide the best possible service. The results of this 
questionnaire will be used to direct the future activities of the Association. 

 
 We are asking for your input in the areas of: 

 Social Activities 

 TSRA Web Site 

 TSRA Newsletter 

 Retirement Benefits Support 
 

There is a section at the end where you can add your personal comments. 
The survey should only take 10-15 minutes. 

 
Your response is requested by September 15, 2014. 
 
The survey is anonymous and no personal information will be shared or 

stored. Your name is requested only as an entry into a lottery for a $25 gift 
certificate – our gift to you for participating. There will be 10 winners. Winners 
will be drawn September 30, 2014.          
 
 We would appreciate online submission of your input. The link to the 
survey is:  http://tinyurl.com/TSRA-Survey.  

 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
Joel Bernstein 
President 
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